Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up 
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Description automatically generated](Autumn Term 2 week 2)This week we have been enjoying a spot of gardening, we have replanted our herbs and little trees in the nature garden ready for the gardening work to start next week. 
We have enjoyed the sunshine, we went for an autumn walk collecting lots of different sized leaves, we spoke about the different colors and sizes of the leaves, and we enjoyed running through the leaves.
We have been thinking about Remembrance Day, we have made poppy pictures and have enjoyed taking a walk to lay a poppy wreath by the church. 
We enjoyed making biscuits and sparkler breadsticks, we collected all the ingredients and helped to weigh out the butter and flour. For the sparkler breadsticks we spoke about firework evening and all the different events the children have visited, we discussed the colors in which we seen. 
The breakfast and afterschool children have enjoyed making popcorn and chilling in the cozy book area, they have enjoyed making biscuits too. We have been enjoying playing with the games a firm favorite this week have been the puzzles racing against each other to complete their puzzle, the children have also enjoyed coloring making poppy pictures. 
On Friday 17th November we are raising money for children in need we are wearing Pyjamas to preschool please feel free to join us in wearing your pyjamas, please see the poster on how to donate.
a place. 



1st December Christmas light switch on at preschool. More info to follow on timings and how to buy tickets.
Raffle to be drawn 1st December.



IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE BREADSTICKS AND FRUIT.
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PYJAMAS TO PRESCHOOL!
Friday, 17 November

Raising money for children in

need
Suggested donation of £1.00
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